
From: Dave Rawson <cllr.dave.rawson@manchester.gov.uk> 

Sent: 26 July 2022 09:14 

To: Premises Licensing <Premises.Licensing@manchester.gov.uk>; Mandie Shilton Godwin 

<cllr.mandie.shiltongodwin@manchester.gov.uk>; Joanna Midgley 

<cllr.joanna.midgley@manchester.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Premises Licence (new) 277198/HH1: Freddy's Chicken & Pizza Chorlton, 439 Barlow 

Moor Road, Manchester, M21 8AU, (Chorlton Park ward) 

  

Dear Premises Licensing  

 

I am making this representation on behalf of the three Chorlton Park Councillors. 

 

We believe that an extension from the current 11pm closure until 3am, is unacceptable. 

 

This is a small parade of shops surrounded by residential properties. There are flats 

immediately above all the premises in this parade. There are also flats and houses on 

either side of the parade. 

 

Unfortunately, experience tells us that late night takeaways draw customers in and create 

unwanted noise and disturbance to neighbouring households. This would undoubtedly 

be the case here, creating a serious threat to the peace and quiet of residents. 

 

There is the noise generated by cars pulling up and leaving and customers gathering in 

the street.  

 

In the interests of maintaining the amenity of residents in close proximity to this 

takeaway we would like to see the application refused. 

 

Cllr Dave Rawson 

Cllr Mandie Shilton Godwin 

Cllr Joanna Midgley 

 

  


